
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as it has been done for decades. My classmates and I have been struggling and 
will continue to struggle finding affordable housing if this bill does not get passed. The current limits 
have caused going to URI an issue and will hurt future generations of students to come. URI students 
have supported the community through philanthropy, community service, and supporting 
local businesses that would have gone out of business if not for URI students keeping revenue up during 
the "off" season. We also provide income to home owners in town by renting and allow property values 
to stay up and continue to increase making Narragansett and surrounding towns more desirable. I 
strongly support this bill and it should be passed.  
 
 
Thank you,  
Anthony Panissidi  
 


